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A SALUTE TO MR. BILL SCHROEDER 

 
The CIFSS office was moved to the Helms Hall in 1949 with the help of Mr. 

Paul H. Helms. The Helms Bakery building housed the Helms Hall of Fame 

with memorabilia from all the different sporting events. The Citizens 

Savings and Loan Athletic Foundation and Hall of Fame was started and the 

director was Bill Schroeder a long time supporter of the CIFSS. Bill hosted 

ceremonies to honor All-CIFSS athletes and presented them with All-CIFSS 

certificates. The CIFSS office moved to the Culver City office in 1959 and 

all the Helms sporting materials are now housed at the Amateur Athletic 

Foundation (AAF) in Los Angeles thanks to the support of funds from the 

1984 Olympics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


